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Item 4  Questions received from members of the public 
 
Question 1  Mr Tony Morris 
 
To: Councillor Carson Albury, Executive Member for Customer Services 
 
The changes to sheltered housing are not the ones we had previously thought had 
been agreed upon, with no consultation on the actual changes implemented,  DVD 
players have already been taken out the of the communal lounges. If pensioners 
wish to keep the services they will be £11 worse off - including a wake up call and 
installation of alarms. These changes are having a detrimental effect on the Health 
and sense of security of residents in sheltered housing.  
 
Why are these changes happening without any consultation and can they be 
reversed?  
 
 
 
 
 
Question 2 ​Mr Letchford 
 
To: Councillor Carson Albury, Executive Member for Customer Services 
 
In view of the growing number of elderly people in this country, what grounds were 
there for cutting back support services in relation to Sheltered Housing in Adur & 
Worthing? 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 


